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You are cordially invited to attend the SEANC District 65

Retiree
Lunch and Learn

Forum
Tuesday, May 29 • 11 am - 1 pm

Willis Building • 300 E. 1st Street • Greenville
Free Parking • Vendors • Door Prizes • Drawings

SEANC is the State Employees Association of North Carolina.
For more information contact:

Alicia Simpson • 252-714-7818 • alicia040679@yahoo.com
Shirley Williams • 252-412-0400 • shirleywilliamshopkins@gmail.com

Representatives from the SEANC office in Raleigh will 
present information & answer questions about the state 

health plan, Medicare updates, funding for our retirement 
system, & SEANC insurance & member discounts.

First 10 SEANC retirees get a FREE ticket to the
District 65 Annual Meeting!

Join SEANC at the forum & get your
first month dues FREE ($14 value) & a FREE gift!

FREE lunch to the first 100 in the door!

FOOD • FELLOWSHIP • FUN

All members are invited to attend! We’ll be electing new officers and 
presenting awards. Tickets are $7 and are available from any

SEANC board member. For more information, contact
Alicia Simpson at 714-7818, alicia040679@yahoo.com

or Debbie Austin at 744-2205, austinde@ecu.edu.

SEANC District 65

Annual Meeting
Tuesday, June 19

6 pm
Parker’s Barbecue

 3109 S. Memorial Dr., Greenville, NC

Buy your tickets now!

RELAY FOR LIFE - District 65’s Purple and Gold Crusaders participated in its 24th Pitt County Relay for Life on 
April 27 and 28 at Boyd Lee Park in Winterville, raising around $3,000 for the American Cancer Society. The team 
was made up of SEANC members, their families and friends. Pictured from left to right are: Debbie Austin, Stasia 
Austin, DeAnne Smith, Wendy Ozment, Kieanna Baker, Dorothy Andrews, Imani Baker, Te’Amonie Bell, Adorian 
Bell, Kathryn Kittrell, Neichelle Bell, Joanne Tyson, Lynn Tuthill, Clarence Latham, Lina Johnson, Martha Lathem, 
Woodrow Daniels, Seth Tuthill, Inga Jones, Ava Hunt, Haley Clayborne, Karen Simmons, Tammy Heller, Veronica 
Williams, Cynthia Hart, Alicia Simpson, and Mary Johnson. Not pictured: Melinda Sawyer, Linda Sawyer, Laranda 
Boone, Tiasia Andrews, Linda Nelson, Cathy Collins, Linda Schadler, Kiana Price, and Tabatha Phillips.



Piratefest booth nets five new members

LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE - Karen Simmons, 
Communications Chair, and Cynthia Brown, 
Membership Strength Chair, attended SEANC’s 
three-day Leadership Development Conference at 
Caraway Conference Center in April. The two learned 
about the Myers-Briggs Type Indicator assessment, 
which identify valuable differences between people 
that can be the source of misunderstanding and 
miscommunication. They also learned how to develop 
leadership tools and techniques through numerous 
role-play scenarios.

PIRATEFEST - District 65 rented 
a booth at Piratefest in April to 
educate the public about SEANC. 
Everyone was invited to spin the 
wheel to win prizes, while Member 
Relations Representatives Gloria 
Evans and Celia Wilson worked to 
recruit new members. At the end of 
the day five new members joined, 
receiving gift cards and their first 
month’s dues free.


